
 

Newsletter – Spring 2021 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As this half term draws to a close I wanted to wish you all an enjoyable and restful half term.  I 
am looking forward to some pyjama days watching films and some long walks with a hot 
chocolate when I get home!   
 
Well done for surviving this half term and thank you to all those who continue to support their 
child(ren)’s learning at home.  Everything you are doing will help them to be ready to return to 
school when schools reopen.  I am sure we all have everything crossed for the announcement 
on 22nd February!  As soon as we have any information I will contact you all with our plans for 
the next stage, I expect I will find out at the same time as you. 
 

Positive COVID-19 Tests during the holiday 
If your child is still attending school please continue to inform me if they develop symptoms and 
need a test over the half term holiday.  When you receive the results please let me know the 
result as well.  I will check my emails daily between 9am and 9:30am. 
 

Staff Testing 
Staff have begun to complete Lateral Flow Device (LFD) tests twice a week.  If a member of 
staff who is in school tests positive we will need to close while they take a PCR test and await 
the result of that.  Staff are completing the tests in the evening by 8pm so that we have time to 
inform you of any school closures.  When schools reopen fully this will continue to be the case. 
 

Breakfast Club and After School Club 
If your child(ren) is attending school please confirm by ASAP (ideally by Friday12th February) 
your requirements for BC and ASC during the weeks beginning 22/02/21 and 01/03/21.   
 
We will contact those of you who have been using ASC and BC to let you know how much you 
owe. Thank you. 
 

Lunch Money 
We will, shortly, be contacting those of you whose child(ren) have been having school meals to 
let you know how much you owe for Spring 3 term.  
 

 

Warm regards 

 

 

Teresa Bosley 

(Head Teacher) 


